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BBaacckk  aatt  tthhee  HHaallll  ------  NNoott!!  

WWeeaatthheerr  WWaarrnniinngg  CCaanncceellss  IInn--PPeerrssoonn  MMeeeettiinngg!!  
Oh well, what's another couple of weeks!  We'll plan to meet in 
person Sept 28th and see how it goes then. 

In the meantime, many thanks to our Tech Guru - Mike - for all the 
hard work selecting, purchasing and installing all the stuff - and 
thanks to our Government Grant for providing the Funds! 

Speaking of Mike, our plan for cookies at 
the Hall was to purchase Tims Smile 
Cookies in Shelburne as that's an 
RCShelburne fundraiser for their 
splashpad project. 

And, Mike had already picked them up - 
so, here's what he looks like tonight! 

Here's a sneak preview of what to expect 
when we are able to meet in-person: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Podium Camera View  Audience Camera View 
 

 

FFuunnddrraaiisseerr  RReeaaddyy  ttoo  GGoo::  
Here's the same report as last meeting about progress on the 
Draw - Ingrid will get more details and let us know how our 
RCO webpage and link will let us know how to get tickets for 
this first draw. 

Ingrid advises that the RC Mississauga has confirmed the 
Catch the Ace Lottery is a go, first draw October; tickets go on 
sale September.   

13 Clubs have registered: 
(Mississauga, Wiarton, Toronto, Passport Club South, 

Ingersoll, Oakville West, Orangeville, Cambridge North, 
Tilsonberg, Woodstock-Oxford, Fort Erie, Niagara Falls, 

Cornwall Sunrise). 

15 more have indicated an interest but have not yet registered.   

 

TTThhheee   PPPrrreeesssiiidddeeennnttt'''sss   CCCooorrrnnneeerrr:::   
It makes a huge difference in life when we 

stay positive.  And, I think we have 
managed that very well over this last year 

and a half. 
Sincerely, Taunya 

SSSoooccciiiaaalll   MMMeeedddiiiaaa   CCCooorrrnnneeerrr:::   
Be sure to keep checking out our postings 

for all the latest in stuff RCO! 

IIImmmpppooorrrtttaaannnttt   DDDaaattteeesss:::   
CCCllluuubbb   HHHaaalll lll    &&&   ZZZoooooommm   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnngggsss 

Tues. Sept. 28 at 7:00pm 

All about Ribfest 2022 

Tues. Oct. 12 at 7:00pm 

tba 

Tues. Oct. 26 at 7:00pm 

tba 

 (Links and details will follow) 

BBBoooaaarrrddd   ZZZoooooommm   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnnggg 

Tues. Sept. 21 at 7:00pm. 

SSSeeepppttteeemmmbbbeeerrr   BBBiiirrrttthhhdddaaayyysss 

Greg Wildeboer - Sept 3
rd

 

Bill Elliott - Sept 19
th

 

Don Voisey - Sept 24
th

 

Tom Frater - Sept 27
th

. 

SSSeeepppttteeemmmbbbeeerrr   AAAnnnnnniiivvveeerrrsssaaarrriiieeesss 

Sandra & Don Voisey - Sept 24
th

 

HHHaaappppppyyy   BBBuuuccckkksss 

Sgt. Josh was on duty tonight and collected 

lots of Happy Bucks.  Fun to hear about the 

two youngest members of our Rotary Family 

- Amy's son and Josh's daughter. 

AAAtttttteeennndddaaannnccceee 

In Person - 0  On Zoom - 19 plus 1 

Honourary Member, Doc 

Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey , 

Editor for today 

September 14, 2021 


